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14 March 2018

Kia ora

I am Paul James, Chief Executive of Manatu Taonga, the Ministry for Culture and Heritage. The Prime

Minister, Jacinda Ardern, has asked my Ministry to work with the immediate families of those who

lost loved ones in the Erebus accident (and other affected groups) towards the creation of a national

Erebus Memorial.

I am sure you heard the announcement last year, on the 38th anniversary of the accident, that it was

intended that the Memorial would be in place by November 2019, the 40rh anniversary. My staff and

I are honoured to have responsibility for this very significant project.

We have experience in creating memorials, being responsible forthe Pukeahu NationalWar Memorial

Park, and recently being part of the team creating the Canterbury Earthquake Memorial. We share

the Prime Minister's understanding of the importance of listening to those most closely affected by

an event before decisions are made.

You will be aware that the Prime Minister wants to meet with representatives of the families who

suffered a loss in the Erebus accident, and we will support her to do that. But before we can arrange

the meeting, or put in place the engagement process to which we are committed, we need to be

confident that we have accurate contacts for immediate family.

We have had discussions already with Air New zealand and the Erebus National Memorial advocacy

group, and thank both organisations for their willingness to work constructively with us. One or other
(or perhaps both) organisations will have passed this message on to you, on the Ministry's behalf. Our

request is thdt within the next ten days you confirm to the sender that you are comfortoble with your

contoct detoils being given to the Ministry. We will then be a ble to get in touch with you directly.

lf you do not wish to be part of the engagement process for the development of the Memorlal (and

we understa nd that there are good reasons why thas may be the case), you do not need to do anythang.

But I hope that most of you will bewillingto give us your views as we take the project forward. Again,

we are very conscious of its importance - not only for the families, but for the nation as a whole.

Thank you, and I look forward to further communication.

Paul James

Chief Executive
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